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Mary's Monster Dec 13 2020 “Both timely and terrifying.” —Gregory Macguire, New
York Times–bestselling author of Wicked Pairing free verse with over three hundred
pages of black-and-white watercolor illustrations, Mary’s Monster is a unique and
stunning biography of Mary Shelley, the pregnant teenage runaway who became one of
the greatest authors of all time. Legend is correct that Mary Shelley began penning
Frankenstein in answer to a dare to write a ghost story. What most people don't
know, however, is that the seeds of her novel had been planted long before that
night. By age nineteen, she had been disowned by her family, was living in scandal
with a married man, and had lost her baby daughter just days after her birth. Mary
poured her grief, pain, and passion into the powerful book still revered two
hundred years later, and in Mary's Monster, author/illustrator Lita Judge has
poured her own passion into a gorgeous book that pays tribute to the life of this
incredible author. A 2019 NCSS-CBC Notable Social Studies Trade Book A 2019 Amelia
Bloomer Project Book This title has Common Core connections.
Frankenstein Study Guide Jul 20 2021 Thirty-five reproducible activities per guide
reinforce basic reading and comprehension skills while teaching high-order critical
thinking. Also included are teaching suggestions, background notes, summaries, and
answer keys. The guide is digital; simply print the activities you need for each
lesson. Timeless Classics--designed for the struggling reader and adapted to retain

the integrity of the original classic. These classic novels will grab a student's
attention from the first page. Included are eight pages of end-of-book activities
to enhance the reading experience.
The Casebook of Victor Frankenstein May 06 2020 Victor Frankenstein begins his
anatomy experiments in a barn near Oxford with corpses provided by the coroner's
office often damaged and putrid. He moves to Limehouse in search of the perfect
specimen and one day Thames-side at dawn, Victor sees slung into the stern of an
approaching boat the corpse of a handsome young man.
The New Annotated Frankenstein Oct 30 2019 Two centuries after its original
publication, Mary Shelley’s classic tale of gothic horror comes to vivid life in
"what may very well be the best presentation of the novel" to date (Guillermo del
Toro). "Remarkably, a nineteen-year-old, writing her first novel, penned a tale
that combines tragedy, morality, social commentary, and a thoughtful examination of
the very nature of knowledge," writes best-selling author Leslie S. Klinger in his
foreword to The New Annotated Frankenstein. Despite its undeniable status as one of
the most influential works of fiction ever written, Mary Shelley’s novel is often
reductively dismissed as the wellspring for tacky monster films or as a cautionary
tale about experimental science gone haywire. Now, two centuries after the first
publication of Frankenstein, Klinger revives Shelley’s gothic masterpiece by
reproducing her original text with the most lavishly illustrated and
comprehensively annotated edition to date. Featuring over 200 illustrations and
nearly 1,000 annotations, this sumptuous volume recaptures Shelley’s early
nineteenth-century world with historical precision and imaginative breadth, tracing
the social and political roots of the author’s revolutionary brand of Romanticism.
Braiding together decades of scholarship with his own keen insights, Klinger
recounts Frankenstein’s indelible contributions to the realms of science fiction,
feminist theory, and modern intellectual history—not to mention film history and
popular culture. The result of Klinger’s exhaustive research is a multifaceted
portrait of one of Western literature’s most divinely gifted prodigies, a young
novelist who defied her era’s restrictions on female ambitions by independently
supporting herself and her children as a writer and editor. Born in a world of men
in the midst of a political and an emerging industrial revolution, Shelley crafted
a horror story that, beyond its incisive commentary on her own milieu, is widely
recognized as the first work of science fiction. The daughter of a pioneering
feminist and an Enlightenment philosopher, Shelley lived and wrote at the center of
British Romanticism, the “exuberant, young movement” that rebelled against
tradition and reason and "with a rebellious scream gave birth to a world of gods
and monsters" (del Toro). Following his best-selling The New Annotated H. P.
Lovecraft and The New Annotated Sherlock Holmes, Klinger not only considers
Shelley’s original 1818 text but, for the first time in any annotated volume,
traces the effects of her significant revisions in the 1823 and 1831 editions. With
an afterword by renowned literary scholar Anne K. Mellor, The New Annotated
Frankenstein celebrates the prescient genius and undying legacy of the world’s
"first truly modern myth." The New Annotated Frankenstein includes: Nearly 1,000
notes that provide information and historical context on every aspect of
Frankenstein and of Mary Shelley’s life Over 200 illustrations, including original
artwork from the 1831 edition and dozens of photographs of real-world locations
that appear in the novel Extensive listings of films and theatrical adaptations An
introduction by Guillermo del Toro and an afterword by Anne K. Mellor
FRANKENSTEIN; OR, THE MODERN PROMETHEUS. by Mary Wollstonecraft (Godwin) Shelley
Sep 29 2019 Mary Wollstonecraft Shelley (Godwin) (30 August 1797 - 1 February 1851)
was an English novelist who wrote the Gothic novel Frankenstein; or, The Modern
Prometheus (1818), which is considered an early example of science fiction. She
also edited and promoted the works of her husband, the Romantic poet and
philosopher Percy Bysshe Shelley. Her father was the political philosopher William

Godwin and her mother was the philosopher and feminist activist Mary
Wollstonecraft. Shelley's mother died less than a month after giving birth to her.
She was raised by her father, who provided her with a rich if informal education,
encouraging her to adhere to his own anarchist political theories. When she was
four, her father married a neighbor, Mary Jane Clairmont, with whom Shelley came to
have a troubled relationship. In 1814, Shelley began a romance with one of her
father's political followers, Percy Bysshe Shelley, who was already married.
Together with her stepsister, Claire Clairmont, she and Percy left for France and
travelled through Europe. Upon their return to England, Shelley was pregnant with
Percy's child. Over the next two years, she and Percy faced ostracism, constant
debt and the death of their prematurely born daughter. They married in late 1816,
after the suicide of Percy Shelley's first wife, Harriet. In 1816, the couple and
her stepsister famously spent a summer with Lord Byron and John William Polidori
near Geneva, Switzerland, where Shelley conceived the idea for her novel
Frankenstein. The Shelleys left Britain in 1818 for Italy, where their second and
third children died before Shelley gave birth to her last and only surviving child,
Percy Florence Shelley. In 1822, her husband drowned when his sailing boat sank
during a storm near Viareggio. A year later, Shelley returned to England and from
then on devoted herself to the upbringing of her son and a career as a professional
author. The last decade of her life was dogged by illness, most likely caused by
the brain tumor which killed her at age 53. Until the 1970s, Shelley was known
mainly for her efforts to publish her husband's works and for her novel
Frankenstein, which remains widely read and has inspired many theatrical and film
adaptations. Recent scholarship has yielded a more comprehensive view of Shelley's
achievements. Scholars have shown increasing interest in her literary output,
particularly in her novels, which include the historical novels Valperga (1823) and
Perkin Warbeck (1830), the apocalyptic novel The Last Man (1826) and her final two
novels, Lodore (1835) and Falkner (1837). Studies of her lesser-known works, such
as the travel book Rambles in Germany and Italy (1844) and the biographical
articles for Dionysius Lardner's Cabinet Cyclopaedia (1829-1846), support the
growing view that Shelley remained a political radical throughout her life.
Shelley's works often argue that cooperation and sympathy, particularly as
practiced by women in the family, were the ways to reform civil society. This view
was a direct challenge to the individualistic Romantic ethos promoted by Percy
Shelley and the Enlightenment political theories articulated by her father, William
Godwin.
Frankenstein Sep 09 2020
Ruins of Empires Aug 01 2022
Jane Eyre Nov 23 2021 Jane Eyre. Frankenstein. The Scarlet Letter. You’re familiar
with these pillars of classic literature. You have seen plenty of Frankenstein
costumes, watched the film adaptations, and may even be able to rattle off a few
quotes, but do you really know how to read these books? Do you know anything about
the authors who wrote them, and what the authors were trying to teach readers
through their stories? Do you know how to read them as a Christian? Taking into
account your old worldview, as well as that of the author? In this beautiful clothover-board edition bestselling author, literature professor, and avid reader Karen
Swallow Prior will guide you through Jane Eyre. She will not only navigate you
through the pitfalls that trap readers today, but show you how to read it in light
of the gospel, and to the glory of God. This edition includes a thorough
introduction to the author, context, and overview of the work (without any spoilers
for first-time readers), the full original text, as well as footnotes and
reflection questions throughout to help the reader attain a fuller grasp of Jane
Eyre. The full series currently includes: Heart of Darkness, Sense and Sensibility,
Jane Eyre, and Frankenstein. Make sure to keep an eye out for the next classics in
the series.

Tess of the D'Urbervilles (Study Guide) Jul 28 2019 The novel is set in
impoverished rural England, Thomas Hardy's fictional Wessex, during the Long
Depression of the 1870s. Tess is the oldest child of John and Joan Durbeyfield,
uneducated peasants. ... He notices Tess too late to dance with her, as he is
already late for his promised return to his brothers.
Study Guide Oct 23 2021 SuperSummary, a modern alternative to SparkNotes and
CliffsNotes, offers high-quality study guides for challenging works of literature.
This 92-page guide for "Frankenstein" by Mary Shelley includes detailed chapter
summaries and analysis covering 24 chapters, as well as several more in-depth
sections of expert-written literary analysis. Featured content includes commentary
on major characters, 25 important quotes, essay topics, and key themes like The
Dangers of Knowledge and The Definition of Humanity.
Volney's Ruins Apr 16 2021
Frankenstein Study Guide Apr 28 2022 Forget Boris Karloff! The real story is
scarier, because it examines real, human desires and capabilities. A brilliant
student, Victor Frankenstein, comes upon the knowledge of creating life. Expecting
glory and hoping to benefit humanity, Frankenstein creates a man--only to discover
that creation carries more consequences and responsibilities than he foresaw. The
resulting tragedy speaks directly to some of the issues facing us in science and
medicine today. Setting: Imaginative, Europe, 1800s
The Rime of the Ancient Mariner Mar 04 2020
The Lair of the White Worm Jan 02 2020 Now with an Historical Afterword by Ron
MillerIncludes the original illustrations Featured in Ron Millers _The Conquest of
Space Book Series.Ó Bram Stoker's little-known classic of supernatural horror
features the incomparable Lady Arabella March...who is certainly not all that she
seems to be! At the publisher's request, this title is sold without DRM (Digital
Rights Management).
A Routledge Literary Sourcebook on Mary Shelley's Frankenstein Jun 30 2022 Mary
Shelley's Frankenstein is one of the most widely studied works of English
literature, and Frankenstein's creature is a key figure in the popular imagination.
This sourcebook examines Mary Shelley's novel within its literary and cultural
contexts, bringing together material on: *the contexts from which Frankenstein
emerged *the novel's early reception *adaptation and performance of the work (from
theatre to pop music) *recent criticism. All documents are discussed and explained.
The volume also includes offers carefully annotated key passages from the novel
itself and concludes with a list of recommended editions and further reading, to
allow readers to pursue their study in the areas that interest them most. This
sourcebook provides an ideal orientation to the novel, its reception history and
the critical material that surrounds it.
Frankenstein by Mary Shelley (Annotated) Volume Aug 28 2019 Mary Shelley began
writing Frankenstein when she was only eighteen. At once a Gothic thriller, a
passionate romance, and a cautionary tale about the dangers of science,
Frankenstein tells the story of committed science student Victor Frankenstein.
Obsessed with discovering the cause of generation and life and bestowing animation
upon lifeless matter, Frankenstein assembles a human being from stolen body parts
but; upon bringing it to life, he recoils in horror at the creature's hideousness.
Tormented by isolation and loneliness, the once-innocent creature turns to evil and
unleashes a campaign of murderous revenge against his creator,
Frankenstein.Frankenstein, an instant bestseller and an important ancestor of both
the horror and science fiction genres, not only tells a terrifying story, but also
raises profound, disturbing questions about the very nature of life and the place
of humankind within the cosmos: What does it mean to be human? What
responsibilities do we have to each other? How far can we go in tampering with
Nature? In our age, filled with news of organ donation genetic engineering, and bioterrorism, these questions are more relevant than ever.

Frankenstein (Modern English Translation) Jan 26 2022 Carefully edited for modern
readers to allow for easier reading Obsessed with the secret of creation, Swiss
scientist Dr. Victor Frankenstein cobbles together a body he's determined to bring
to life. And one fateful night, he does. When the creature opens his eyes, the
doctor is repulsed: his vision of perfection is, in fact, a hideous monster. Dr.
Frankenstein abandons his creation, but the monster won't be ignored, setting in
motion a chain of violence and terror that shadows Victor to his death. Mary
Shelley's Frankenstein, a gripping story about the ethics of creation and the
consequences of trauma, is one of the most influential Gothic novels in British
literature. It is as relevant today as it is haunting.
Frankenstein Mar 16 2021 "Created by Harvard students for students everywhere,
SparkNotes give you just what you need to succeed in school. Frankenstein: This
SparkNote features explanations of key themes, motifs, and symbols including:
Texts, sublime nature, monstrosity, dangerous knowledge, passive women, abortion.
It also includes detailed analysis of these important characters: Victor
Frankenstein; the Monster; Robert Walton."--Back cover.
A Study Guide for Mary Wollstonecraft Shelley's "Frankenstein" Sep 02 2022 A Study
Guide for Mary Wollstonecraft Shelley's "Frankenstein," excerpted from Gale's
acclaimed Novels for Students.This concise study guide includes plot summary;
character analysis; author biography; study questions; historical context;
suggestions for further reading; and much more. For any literature project, trust
Novels for Students for all of your research needs.
Gris Grimly's Frankenstein Aug 09 2020 "Grimly enlivens the prose while retaining
its power to both frighten and engage sympathy for the monster-creator Victor
Frankenstein. This is a richly morose nightmare of a book, a primer for young
readers on the pleasures and dangers of decadent languidness."—New York Times Book
Review Gris Grimly's Frankenstein is a twisted, fresh, and utterly original fulllength, full-color graphic-novel adaptation of Mary Shelley's original text,
brought to life by acclaimed illustrator Gris Grimly. The first fully illustrated
version to use the original 1818 text, this handsome volume is destined to capture
the imagination of those new to the story as well as those who know it well. New
York Times bestselling illustrator Gris Grimly has long considered Frankenstein to
be one of his chief inspirations. From the bones and flesh of the original, he has
cut and stitched Mary Shelley's text to his own artwork, creating something
entirely new: a stunningly original remix, both classic and contemporary, sinister
and seductive, heart-stopping and heartbreaking.
Frankenstein Thrift Study Edition May 18 2021 Includes the unabridged text of
Shelley's classic novel plus a complete study guide that features chapter-bychapter summaries, explanations and discussions of the plot, question-and-answer
sections, author biography, historical background, and more.
A Study Guide for Mary Wollstonecraft Shelley's "Frankenstein" Jan 14 2021 A Study
Guide for Mary Wollstonecraft Shelley's "Frankenstein," excerpted from Gale's
acclaimed Novels for Students.This concise study guide includes plot summary;
character analysis; author biography; study questions; historical context;
suggestions for further reading; and much more. For any literature project, trust
Novels for Students for all of your research needs.
A Routledge Literary Sourcebook on Mary Shelley's Frankenstein Sep 21 2021 Mary
Shelley's Frankenstein is one of the most widely studied works of English
literature, and Frankenstein's creature is a key figure in the popular imagination.
This sourcebook examines Mary Shelley's novel within its literary and cultural
contexts, bringing together material on: *the contexts from which Frankenstein
emerged *the novel's early reception *adaptation and performance of the work (from
theatre to pop music) *recent criticism. All documents are discussed and explained.
The volume also includes offers carefully annotated key passages from the novel
itself and concludes with a list of recommended editions and further reading, to

allow readers to pursue their study in the areas that interest them most. This
sourcebook provides an ideal orientation to the novel, its reception history and
the critical material that surrounds it.
Approaches to Teaching Shelley's Frankenstein Jul 08 2020 Now at seventy-three
volumes, this popular MLA series (ISSN 10591133) addresses a broad range of
literary texts. Each volume surveys teaching aids and critical material and brings
together essays that apply a variety of perspectives to teaching the text. Upperlevel undergraduate and graduate students, student teachers, education specialists,
and teachers in all humanities disciplines will find these volumes particularly
helpful.
Mary Shelley's Frankenstein Nov 04 2022 "A great teacher," Jeremy Paxman, BBC's
Newsnight. "Clearly Francis Gilbert is a gifted and charismatic teacher," Philip
Pullman, author of Northern Lights. "Gilbert writes so well that you half-suspect
he could give up the day job," The Independent. Are you a student struggling to
understand Mary Shelley's classic novel Frankenstein? Or are you an educator
wanting ready-made exercises and guidance to help you teach this difficult text? Do
your students need support to understand the language properly and work
independently on the book? This edition of Shelley's classic horror novel contains
a comprehensive study guide to the work as well as extensive questions for students
to work on in order to help their understanding. Aimed specifically at students and
teachers reading the book as an exam text, there is a detailed introduction which
outlines how to understand the difficult language, how to write top grade essays,
and how to discuss the contexts of the novel. The complete text is punctuated by
useful comments and engaging tasks on every chapter. When you buy the paperback,
you will be able to access the e-book for free and use many of the web links which
are embedded throughout the text. Please note: this Study Guide Edition contains
the complete text and an integrated study guide as well.
Frankenstein Jun 26 2019 Reproduction of the original: Frankenstein by Mary
Shelley
Frankissstein Dec 01 2019 This “thought-provoking and . . . unabashedly
entertaining . . . novel defies conventional expectations and exists, brilliantly
and defiantly, on its own terms” (Sarah Lotz, New York Times Book Review). Lake
Geneva, 1816. Nineteen-year-old Mary Shelley is inspired to write a story about a
scientist who creates a new life-form. In Brexit Britain, a young transgender
doctor called Ry is falling in love with Victor Stein, a celebrated professor
leading the public debate around AI and carrying out some experiments of his own in
a vast underground network of tunnels. Meanwhile, Ron Lord, just divorced and
living with his mom again, is set to make his fortune launching a new generation of
sex dolls. Across the Atlantic, in Phoenix, Arizona, a cryogenics facility houses
dozens of bodies of men and women who are medically and legally dead . . . but
waiting to return to life. Since her astonishing debut Oranges Are Not the Only
Fruit, Jeanette Winterson has achieved worldwide acclaim as “one of the most daring
and inventive writers of our time” (Elle). In Frankissstein, she shares an
audacious love story that weaves together disparate lives into an exploration of
transhumanism, artificial intelligence, and queer love. Longlisted for the Booker
Prize
Prometheus Unbound Feb 01 2020
Frankenstein in Baghdad Jun 18 2021 *Man Booker International Prize finalist*
“Brave and ingenious.” —The New York Times “Gripping, darkly humorous . . .
profound.” —Phil Klay, bestselling author and National Book Award winner for
Redeployment “Extraordinary . . . A devastating but essential read.” —Kevin Powers,
bestselling author and National Book Award finalist for The Yellow Birds From the
rubble-strewn streets of U.S.-occupied Baghdad, Hadi—a scavenger and an oddball
fixture at a local café—collects human body parts and stitches them together to
create a corpse. His goal, he claims, is for the government to recognize the parts

as people and to give them proper burial. But when the corpse goes missing, a wave
of eerie murders sweeps the city, and reports stream in of a horrendous-looking
criminal who, though shot, cannot be killed. Hadi soon realizes he’s created a
monster, one that needs human flesh to survive—first from the guilty, and then from
anyone in its path. A prizewinning novel by “Baghdad’s new literary star” (The New
York Times), Frankenstein in Baghdad captures with white-knuckle horror and black
humor the surreal reality of contemporary Iraq.
A Study Guide (New Edition) for Mary Shelley's "Frankenstein" Nov 11 2020 A Study
Guide (New Edition) for Mary Shelley's "Frankenstein", excerpted from Gale's
acclaimed Novels for Students. This concise study guide includes plot summary;
character analysis; author biography; study questions; historical context;
suggestions for further reading; and much more. For any literature project, trust
Novels for Students for all of your research needs."
Classical Comics Study Guide: Frankenstein Dec 25 2021 Offers teachers a range of
ready-to-teach lessons and a variety of activities and exercises that explore Mary
Shelley's "Frankenstein." (Spiral Bound).
Frankenstein (Annotated and Illustrated) Volume Feb 24 2022 Mary Shelley began
writing Frankenstein when she was only eighteen. At once a Gothic thriller, a
passionate romance, and a cautionary tale about the dangers of science,
Frankenstein tells the story of committed science student Victor Frankenstein.
Obsessed with discovering the cause of generation and life and bestowing animation
upon lifeless matter, Frankenstein assembles a human being from stolen body parts
but; upon bringing it to life, he recoils in horror at the creature's hideousness.
Tormented by isolation and loneliness, the once-innocent creature turns to evil and
unleashes a campaign of murderous revenge against his creator,
Frankenstein.Frankenstein, an instant bestseller and an important ancestor of both
the horror and science fiction genres, not only tells a terrifying story, but also
raises profound, disturbing questions about the very nature of life and the place
of humankind within the cosmos: What does it mean to be human? What
responsibilities do we have to each other? How far can we go in tampering with
Nature? In our age, filled with news of organ donation genetic engineering, and bioterrorism, these questions are more relevant than ever.
Frankenstein Study Guide CD-ROM Oct 03 2022 Robert Walton is a young man driven by
his desire for knowledge and exploration - he wants to make his mark on the world.
In a series of letters to his sister, Walton describes how passion for discovery
takes him to the Arctic, and he relates to her his thoughts and experiences as he
searches for new frontiers. But he finds something entirely different. As the sea
ice closes in on his ship, he and his crew sight a strange, gigantic being driving
a dogsled across the frozen wasteland, finally disappearing into the distance. The
next day they find an ill and dying man floating on a fragment of ice and persuade
him to come on board for his safety. As his ship lies trapped by the surrounding
ice, Walton spends many hours talking with the ill man, a Victor Frankenstein of
Geneva. As they talk, Frankenstein slowly tells his story to Walton. Frankenstein,
too, was driven by a desire to make a name for himself, to forge ahead into realms
in which no other man had trod. He searched the fields of biology, chemistry, and
electricity for the secret to life and creation. Frankenstein succeeded in
understanding what no other man had comprehended, and he soon put his knowledge to
gruesome practical application - making a man. He succeeded also in this; but with
his success came horror and consequences beyond his imagination. From death he had
created life; but from the life he had created he reaped only death. Frankenstein
finally vowed to destroy his creation. The monster ridiculed and taunted his maker,
leading him on a desperate race that would finally end in the icy Arctic.
Interactive CD-rom.
Frankenstein Apr 04 2020 Student Text Guides are writtten by experienced teachers
and examiners for the specific needs of students of AS/A-level English Literature,

whether attempting a coursework assignment or revising for an examination. They are
the perfect accompaniment to the set text, providing invaluable background and exam
advice.
CliffsComplete Frankenstein Feb 12 2021 In the CliffsComplete guides, the novel's
complete text and a glossary appear side-by-side with coordinating numbered lines
to help you understand unusual words and phrasing. You'll also find all the
commentary and resources of a standard CliffsNotes for Literature. CliffsComplete
Frankenstein is certainly Mary Shelley’s greatest literary achievement and one of
the most complex literary works of all time. Unlike most Romantic writers, Mary
Shelley seems interested in the dark, self-destructive side of human reality and
the human soul. Discover how Dr. Frankenstein’s creation impacts everyone he meets
— and save yourself valuable studying time — all at once. Enhance your reading of
Frankenstein with these additional features: A summary and insightful commentary
for each chapter Bibliography and historical background on the author, Mary Shelley
A look at the historical context and structure of the novel Discussions on the
novel’s symbols and themes A character map that graphically illustrates the
relationships among the characters Review questions, a quiz, discussion topics
(essay questions), activity ideas A ResourceCenter full of books, articles, films,
and Internet sites Streamline your literature study with all-in-one help from
CliffsComplete guides!
Frankenstein May 30 2022 This study guide is designed to support a student's
reading of Mary Shelley's Frankenstein. It includes reference to the Gothic genre,
historical context, major themes, contemporary critics, key quotations, essay
questions and a model answer. There are revision notes included towards the end of
the guide, giving a brief summary of all the major points, as well as a nineteenthcentury account of how the novel came to be written.
The Dark Descent of Elizabeth Frankenstein Aug 21 2021 A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
AN NPR BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR A CHICAGO PUBLIC LIBRARY BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR
"Inescapably compelling." —VICTORIA SCHWAB, #1 New York Times bestselling author of
The Invisible Life of Addie Larue "A masterful and monstrous retelling." —STEPHANIE
GARBER, #1 New York Times and internationally bestselling author of Caraval and
Legendary A stunning and dark reimagining of Frankenstein told from the point-ofview of Elizabeth Lavenza, who is taken in by the Frankenstein family. Elizabeth
Lavenza hasn't had a proper meal in weeks. Her thin arms are covered with bruises
from her "caregiver," and she is on the verge of being thrown into the streets . .
. until she is brought to the home of Victor Frankenstein, an unsmiling, solitary
boy who has everything—except a friend. Victor is her escape from misery. Elizabeth
does everything she can to make herself indispensable—and it works. She is taken in
by the Frankenstein family and rewarded with a warm bed, delicious food, and
dresses of the finest silk. Soon she and Victor are inseparable. But her new life
comes at a price. As the years pass, Elizabeth's survival depends on managing
Victor's dangerous temper and entertaining his every whim, no matter how depraved.
Behind her blue eyes and sweet smile lies the calculating heart of a girl
determined to stay alive no matter the cost . . . as the world she knows is
consumed by darkness. **Ebook exclusive: the full text of Mary Shelley's
FRANKENSTEIN**
Frankenstein: York Notes for GCSE Mar 28 2022 This updated edition is designed to
support students in study and revision for the new GCSE (9-1) English Literature
exams.
Frankenstein's Cat Oct 11 2020 Winner of 2014 AAAS/Subaru SB&F Prize for Best
Young Adult Science Book Longlisted for the PEN/E.O. Wilson Literary Science
Writing Award One of Nature's Summer Book Picks One of Publishers Weekly's Top Ten
Spring 2013 Science Books For centuries, we've toyed with our creature companions,
breeding dogs that herd and hunt, housecats that look like tigers, and teacup pigs
that fit snugly in our handbags. But what happens when we take animal alteration a

step further, engineering a cat that glows green under ultraviolet light or cloning
the beloved family Labrador? Science has given us a whole new toolbox for tinkering
with life. How are we using it? In Frankenstein's Cat, the journalist Emily Anthes
takes us from petri dish to pet store as she explores how biotechnology is shaping
the future of our furry and feathered friends. As she ventures from bucolic
barnyards to a "frozen zoo" where scientists are storing DNA from the planet's most
exotic creatures, she discovers how we can use cloning to protect endangered
species, craft prosthetics to save injured animals, and employ genetic engineering
to supply farms with disease-resistant livestock. Along the way, we meet some of
the animals that are ushering in this astonishing age of enhancement, including
sensor-wearing seals, cyborg beetles, a bionic bulldog, and the world's first
cloned cat. Through her encounters with scientists, conservationists, ethicists,
and entrepreneurs, Anthes reveals that while some of our interventions may be
trivial (behold: the GloFish), others could improve the lives of many speciesincluding our own. So what does biotechnology really mean for the world's wild
things? And what do our brave new beasts tell us about ourselves? With keen insight
and her trademark spunk, Anthes highlights both the peril and the promise of our
scientific superpowers, taking us on an adventure into a world where our grandest
science fiction fantasies are fast becoming reality.
Frankenstein Thrift Study Edition Jun 06 2020 A reprint of the first-edition text
of the classic novel is accompanied by scene-by-scene summaries, explanations and
discussions of the plot, and the author's biography.
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